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Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

1400 ON YOUR DIAL 
1400 ON YOUR PHONE 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

It is a pleasure for me to verify 
your report of the reception of 
our station. After checking our logs, 
I find that we were broadcasting 
at the time you reported hearing 
us. 

I wish to thank you for your 
helpful report; needless to say, 
I am always happy to receive 
reports of the receiption of 

KUKI.I would like to say that. 
your report is the most compleat 
report that I have received at 
KUKI. 

We have been very busy the past 
month and I am sorry that it has 
taken me so long to verify your 
report. 

Very sincerely yours, 
,. 
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Stanley P J Ry 
Chief Engineer 
K U K I 


